
  

 

UMD College Park Controller 

Newsletter for – October 2022 
The fall weather is finally here. I was able to enjoy my first Terp football game at this past Family Weekend. The 
Finance area is also kicking off a few new processes and projects. See updates below: 

Finance Roundtable – Last month, we hosted the first meeting for the Finance Roundtable. We have representation 
from business officers all across campus. We are so grateful for your participation and feedback.  We look forward 
to our next meeting which will be on Wednesday, December 7th.   

Changes Initiated by USM and Hot Topics   

FY22 Financial Statements - We submitted our FY22 financial statements to USM last week and are going through 
the annual audit by CliftonLarson Allen (CLA)  currently. 

Thank you again for your continued support and interest in our work.  Please feel free to reach out to me if you have 
any questions. 

Account Payable October Reminder 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 


